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So Many Projects!

March - April 2024

We are excited to announce that our daughter and son-in-law, Jessica and
Luis, decided to bring their first baby into the world here in Guatemala. So
while Jessica works on building a baby, we are busy preparing a place for
their family to live for a few months. It will be an apartment on the top floor of
our home. It’s a labour of love, for sure!

Our church van has been having
issues with the motor, and at the
same time our family van’s
transmission went out. We’ve been making do, picking up folks for
church services in several cars, thankful for help from church
members when they are able. God always fills in the gaps! Would
you prayerfully consider helping with these financial needs for
vehicle repairs? Thank you in advance!

The churches are doing well. We enjoyed a beautiful, solemn time of worship and gratitude, keeping the
Lord’s Supper and remembering His sacrificial death, burial, and then His glorious resurrection! In April we
had our annual Family Conference, and invited a national pastor and his wife to speak to our people on
different topics for godly families. It was a good, edifying time! Several souls were saved this month, and
we are planning a baptismal service soon.

The Seminary continues to train up young servants for the LORD. We are grateful for all the ministries that
He allows us to labour in, for the sake of His Kingdom. God bless you all as you labour where you are, and

with us in prayer and in giving to the work.

In His Service,

Bro. Daniel, for the Coates Family
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